Trevor Stuart Waite

25 Guthrie Street
Shepparton Victoria 3630
16/02/2015

To Whom it May Concern

Dear Sir or Madam:

1 purchased shares in 2UP gaming after being advised that my money was going
to be used to grow the company and provide working capital for its’ operation.

I believe an account was opened with Austock securities {Nicholas Pereza-
Mathews on the basis that they were organising the share purchase and received
an account number A1947429 Confirmation number 4152899 dated 14.03.2012
and then received a confirmation letter welcoming me to Austock securities
dated 30/01/2012 signed by Dale Leiner.

The money for the shares was paid intc an account (BSB 063-226 Acc No
10056433 which was controlled by Justin Betteridge our contact at 2UP who
provided information regarding the shares.

{ received notification from Austock that the shares were purchased in my name
Trevor Stuart Waite.

I now realise that the money I paid has not been given to 2UP and instead has
gone to people who were presenting themselves as representatives of ZUP
gaming and Austock {Now Phillip Capital)

[ believe that Phillip Capital should have had better oversight of its’ staff so as to
stop fraudulent activities such as this being carried out.

I also believe that a full refund of the amount paid for shares plus compensation
should be paid by Austock because of their inability to control and supervise
their staff and not look after my best interests as they are paid to do.

Yours faithfully

T Mo

Trevor Stuart Waite




